
Join the UVCA Hurricane Helene
Donation Campaign

As a member of the Unified Virginia Chiropractic Association

(UVCA) we’re proud to host a collection site for donated goods that

will be delivered to devastated areas within and around Virginia.

We’ll be collecting items until November 8, 2024.

Thank you for your contribution!

 Visit our front desk for a list of 
necessities you can donate! 

www. virginiachiropractic.org


